NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE CITY COUNCIL
OF THE CITY OF SCHERTZ, TEXAS
March 21, 2022

CITY OF SCHERTZ CORE VALUES
Do the right thing
Do the best you can
Treat others the way you want to be treated
Work cooperatively as a team

In accordance with the provisions of the Texas Open Meetings Act, Chapter 551, Texas Government
Code notice is hereby given that a Possible Quorum of the governing body of the City of Schertz, Texas
may take place on the 21st day of March 2022 at City Council Chambers Conference Room, Schertz, TX.
78154

One or more member of the City of Schertz City Council may attend a public meeting to discuss the
interview and reappointment process for Boards/Commissions/Committees scheduled for March 21, 2022,
starting at 6:00 pm.

There will be no action taken by the City of Schertz City Council at this meeting.

CERTIFICATION

I, SHEILA EDMONDSON, DEPUTY CITY SECRETARY OF THE CITY OF SCHERTZ, TEXAS, DO HEREBY
CERTIFY THAT THE ABOVE NOTIFICATION WAS PREPARED AND POSTED ON THE OFFICIAL BULLETIN
BOARDS ON THIS THE 18TH DAY OF MARCH 2022 AT 12:30 PM, WHICH IS A PLACE READILY ACCESSIBLE TO
THE PUBLIC AT ALL TIMES AND THAT SAID NOTICE WAS POSTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH CHAPTER 551,
TEXAS GOVERNMENT CODE.

SHEILA EDMONDSON
I CERTIFY THAT THE ATTACHED NOTICE AND AGENDA OF ITEMS TO BE CONSIDERED BY THE CITY

COUNCIL WAS REMOVED BY ME FROM THE OFFICIAL BULLETIN BOARD ON DAY OF
,2021. TITLE:
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